
 
14 January, 2009 
 
Subject: Cover Letter – FCC and IC approval of the DCU-5310 

FCC ID: EO9DCU5310, IC ID:  864A-DCU5310 
   
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
This is a request for FCC approval of Itron’s new DCU-5310.  This is a new version of 
Itron’s MC3.  It includes: 
 

1) A new version to the existing MAS band transmitter (952-960MHz, 952-953MHz 
in Canada) 

2) The addition of a 908-924MHz FHSS transmitter 
 
Therefore, we will need the following approvals for this device: 

1) FCC part 15.247 / RSS-210 FHSS (908-924MHz) 
2) FCC part 101 (952-960MHz) / RSS-119 (952-953MHz) 

 
Support material is included.  Please feel free to contact me by phone at 509-891-3481 
or by email if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Drew Rosenberg 
R&D Manager 
Drew.rosenberg@itron.com 
Itron, Inc.  
 
 
Enclosure: n/a 
 
cc: n/a 


